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Email Subscription Preferences
 
At the Michigan Dental Association, we value your privacy and want to ensure that you have control
over the emails you receive from us and, when possible, your local dental society. Please
understand, if you choose to unsubscribe from this email, you will be unsubscribed from all emails
sent by the Michigan Dental Association, including newsletters, updates, and important
announcements.

If you'd like to be removed from the email list for the local Resort District Dental Society
eNewsletter, we encourage you to reach out to their editor at resortdistrict@gmail.com. Their team
will be happy to assist you in tailoring your email preferences to match your interests.

We understand that your inbox should cater to your needs, and we appreciate your continued
engagement with our dental community. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this
change or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact the MDA Marketing team at
marketing@michigandental.org.
 

Greetings Resort District Members
 

Thank you to all who came to our FREE RDDS Member Appreciation Autumn Social at the Traverse
City Yacht Club. The featured charcuterie course, Italian buffet, and cannolis from Folgarelli’s were
excellent. We had a great turnout with Member representation from all age groups, ranging from

ASDA student members from the University of Michigan School of Dentistry to retired and lifetime
members from the Resort District, and everyone in between. Special thanks to our host -- Dr. Rob

Lovell -- who secured our venue and shared his time and wisdom with our guests. Thanks again to
all who attended!

Another success of note was our New Dentist Resources and Recognition Event at Black Star
Farms in Suttons Bay, which was co-sponsored by the ADA and the MDA. The event focused on our

New Dentists and featured an “Ask Me Anything” panel that evolved into a helpful discussion 
allowed all attendees to participate. Great complimentary food and drinks too! Thank you to Drs.

Trevor Kay and Spencer Crouch for executing this worthwhile event!
 

Brian Rathke, DDS
President, Resort District Dental Society
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Pictured from left to right: Mark Krull, James Hulderman, Kristen Guptill, Maggie Rathke, Joe Palleschi, Tristan
Clark, Herberto Curado, Wayne Olsen, Denise Curado, Marc Abramson, Brian Rathke, Kathryn Wynkoop Ikuma, Phil
Yancho, Rob Lovell, David Velek, Julia Dunn, Austin Dunn, Mark Madion, Tom Shoniker, Jennifer Barrord, Dave Swan,
Maddy Stumpos.
 

 

Call for Leaders
I’d also like to put out a call to any members, new or old, who want to get involved in RDDS
leadership. Sara and I have been doing this for a lot of years and I really feel it’s time for some
regime change. We’ve been lucky enough to have had a lot of help by Drs. Maddy Stumpos, Tom
Brown, Mark Krull, Trevor Kay, and Spencer Crouch, but it would be great to have more members
who want to get involved at the leadership level, with the intent of taking over and building upon
the successes that we’ve previously enjoyed. Our current reign of terror is quickly coming to an
end, so contact us if you’re interested as we’d love to help you get involved!
 
Brian Rathke, DDS
President, Resort District Dental Society
 

 

Our CE Goal

It has always been our goal to provide inexpensive, local continuing education opportunities for our
dentists and their staff members. After the business meeting, we will have awarded 14 low cost
and local CE credits to our members this year. In addition, we provided the mandatory DEA/MATE
Training required for DEA relicensure as well as providing required credits in ethics and
jurisprudence, implicit bias recognition training, infection control, and opioid awareness training.
We distributed many Nasal Naloxone Kits free of charge, along with hands on training. I used some
on myself as a Guinea pig and I can attest that it tastes terrible! We will continue our commitment
to provide our Members with the LOW COST and LOCAL CE that we all need to maintain our
licensure. Let us know if there are any topics of interest that you would like us to feature in the
future.
 
Brian Rathke, DDS
President, Resort District Dental Society
 

 

Business Meeting Nov. 13
The Resort District will be hosting our Annual Business Meeting on Monday evening, Nov. 13, 2023,
from 5:30 until 8:30 p.m. in the Private Room of the Filling Station in Traverse City. We will
complete all official Resort District business and then award 1 CEU for attending our program,
featuring Ted Schumann II from DBS. FREE FOOD, FREE BUFFET, FREE CONTINUING EDUCATION!
 
See you there!

Brian Rathke, DDS
President, Resort District Dental Society



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Way Clinic Open, Providing Access to Dental Care

The United Way Clinic is open! They take referrals for children of any age, pregnant women who
need to get in right away, patients with challenging special health care needs, and veterans.

 
Scroll through the brochures below for more information:

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Dr. and Mrs. Ronald Lints
 

Their family expanded with the
addition of four sons: Joel,
Kyle, Austin, and Ryan. Each
pursued his unique path, with
Joel, the eldest, following in
his father's footsteps. Dr. Kyle
Lints is a general dentist in
Traverse City. Dr. Austin Lints,
PharmD, is completing a
fellowship in pharmaceutical
oncology through Merck, and
their youngest, Ryan, currently
is attending medical school at
Michigan State and plans to
return to Northern Michigan.

Joel joined his father’s
practice in 2022. Dr. Joel
received his undergraduate
and Doctor of Dental Surgery
from the University of
Michigan. Prior to becoming

 

 

Dr. Kyle Lints
 

Their dedication to remaining
at the forefront of dental care
extended to participation in
transformative courses like
Roth Williams and the Pankey
Institute. These programs
reshaped their approach to
orthodontics, emphasizing
form, function, and TMJ
health. Dr. Ron expressed
gratitude to Dr. Peter Piche for
recommending the Roth
Williams course and to Dr.
David Swan for inviting him to

 

Lints Family
 

With this affirmation, Kyle
joined the ranks of dedicated
dental professionals in
Northern Michigan. Dr. Kyle is
joined as a partner to Dr. Chad
Beers. Kyle’s dedication to
providing comprehensive and
innovative dental solutions
mirrors the family’s enduring
commitment to patient well-
being.
 
The Lints family finds joy in
discussing dentistry at
gatherings, embracing
opportunities to share
knowledge when questions
arise. Their dedication to
dental care, coupled with their
active involvement in
community clinics for

 

Legacy Spotlight: The Lints Family
 

In Resort District we’re fortunate to have numerous legacy dental families. In this edition, we
spotlight the remarkable Lints Family.

The Lints family’s commitment to dental excellence has made an indelible mark on Northern
Michigan’s community. Dr. Ronald and Mary Lints met at a dental fraternity in Ann Arbor during the
early 1980s, when Ron was a dental student and Mary was enrolled in the hygiene program. They
were married at St. Robert’s Church in 1988, and they have four wonderful sons.

Rooted in northern Michigan since the 1870s, the Lints family’s history of hard work and
community dedication laid the foundation for their outstanding dental practice. Ron’s family
members were farmers and worked many side jobs, including working at the Elk Rapids Iron Mill.
Dr. Ron. Lints, inspired by the family dentist, Dr. William Graham, chose dentistry for its focus on
patient well-being. His high school physiology teacher, Zandy Martineau, further ignited his passion
for the health sciences.
 



an orthodontist, Joel
completed an Internship at the
University of Florida and
worked as a general dentist in
a public health and corporate
dental setting. Joel completed
his orthodontic residency at
the Georgia School of
Orthodontics. He is grateful for
his father and Dr. Mark Snyder,
a University of Michigan
clinical professor, for being
supportive role models.

Over the years, the Lints
orthodontic practice evolved
alongside technological
advancements and ongoing
education. Dr. Ronald Lints led
the way by introducing state-
of-the-art equipment, including
the first digital
Panorex/cephalogram
machine (OP 10) in Traverse
City, later incorporating 3D
imaging for enhanced
diagnostics.
 

The Pankey Institute courses.

Dr. Kyle Lints, the second son,
charted his own course within
dentistry. A graduate of the
University of Michigan School
of Dentistry, Kyle’s educational
journey included a surgical
rotation with Dr. Sean
Edwards, a distinguished
dental professional. Dr.
Edwards’ admiration for Dr.
Ronald Lints and his expertise
in orthodontics provided Kyle
with a moment of pride and
validation during his dental
school years. 
 

underprivileged individuals,
exemplifies their belief in the
transformative power of oral
health. Dr. Ron, along with Drs.
Norm Fred and Don Piche,
played a pivotal role in
establishing what is now
Dental Clinics North.

When asked about the core
principles passed down
through generations, Dr. Ron
aptly summed it up, “Do your
best and invest the time to be
the best.” In celebrating the
Lints family's enduring
commitment to dental care, we
are reminded that excellence
in dentistry is a legacy that
continues to touch lives in
Northern Michigan and
beyond.
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